
CORRECTION - REBROADCAST WILL OCCUR ON
TUESDAY, MAY 27, 2025

 
NATCA Members:
 
We need to issue a correction to the previous email titled,
"REBROADCAST: NATIONAL SUNDAY UPDATE ​WEBINAR WITH
THE NATIONAL EXECUTIVE BOARD TODAY AT 11 A.M. EDT/8 A.M. PDT."
The next rebroadcast will take place on Tuesday, May 27 and will rebroadcast
the previous Sunday's webinar.

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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